
VISIT OF SHRI SREESHAN RAGHAVAN,  

Joint Secretary, Department of Biotechnology 

To IFGTB, Coimbatore 

 

Shri Sreeshan Raghavan, Joint Secretary, Department of Biotechnology visited 

the Institute on 24.9.2013. He released a book on Twenty years of 

Biotechnology Research at IFGTB as a part of the proceedings of the National 

Seminar on Tree Biotechnology 2013. The work is a compilation of the research 

activities carried out in the field of biotechnology by the Institute since its 

inception. He stated that DBT is envisaging consideration of Forest 

biotechnology as a separate science for financial support. He encouraged 

networking between organisations working in the field of forest biotechnology 

for holisitic results and frequent interactions with other national organisations 

working on crop biotechnology as have advanced further in areas of molecular 

biology and genomics. 

 

   
 

 

This was followed by a visit to the various facilities of IFGTB. 

 

  



    
 

  
 

 

 

 

 


